THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT



Regents Examination Exemptions

Subject to the adoption of emergency regulations by the Board of Regents, students who have been
planning to take one or more Regents Examinations during the January 2022 examination period at
the conclusion of a course of study or makeup program shall be exempted from the requirements
pertaining to passing such Regents Examination in order to be issued a diploma. To qualify for the
exemption, the student must meet one of the following requirements:

« Be currently enrolled in a course of study that would ordinarily culminate in the taking
of a January 2022 Regents Examination and earn credit for such course of study by
the end of the first semester of the 2021-22 school year; or
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